Opportunity Available for Southeastern Massachusetts Farms thru SEMAP’s new Farms Forever Program
Farms Forever: Helping to Keep Your Farm in Farming

As many farm families are discovering, it's no simple matter to pass their land and operation to the next operator -- whether they are from inside or outside the family.

What is the best way for the parents to transfer the farm assets to their child who works with them? What would be fair for the non-farming heirs? How could the transfer place as little financial burden as possible on the next generation? 

The non-profit Southeastern Massachusetts Agricultural Partnership (SEMAP) has begun a new program called “Farms Forever” to help area farmers address challenging questions just like these. Through SEMAP, area farmers can now receive affordable, 1-on-1 transfer planning assistance from Land For Good, a regional organization that specializes in farm transfer planning.

Whether a transfer plan keeps a farm in the family, passes the farm to a new operator, or combines both aspects, SEMAP wants its new planning program with Land For Good to help area farmers find the solution that fits their personal circumstances. 

Transfer planning assistance for area farmers is one key part of SEMAP’s larger Farms Forever initiative. SEMAP is also helping new farmers find land to work – whether as a landowner or tenant – and SEMAP is assisting landowners who want to find ways for their acreage to be in more active farming. 

"According to the most recent agricultural census, our region lost over 300 farms and 19% of farmland from 1997-2002, said SEMAP's Farms Forever Coordinator Katie Cavanagh, who recently joined SEMAP to manage the program. “We want to keep as much farmland in agriculture as possible."
For more information from SEMAP, including details for area farmers on how to apply for 1-on-1 transfer planning help, call (774) 240-7004, e-mail kcavanagh@semaponline.org, or visit the website www.semaponline.org.

